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19th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Face Coverings  
 
Many of you will have seen that the Prime Minister has today announced a timescale for the 
removal of certain Covid-19 restrictions.  The announcement included the removal of the 
expectation that face coverings be worn in classrooms from tomorrow (20th January 2022). 
 
In accordance with that announcement, I can confirm that we will no longer expect students 
to wear face coverings in lessons from tomorrow.  
 
Pending a review of the national guidance and our wider mitigations, we will continue to ask 
students and staff to wear face coverings in communal areas, and when on school or public 
transport.  We will communicate on any changes to this in due course. 
  
Yours faithfully   
  
  
  
Simon Warburton   
Principal   
 


